From:
To:

Manston Airport

Subject: For the attention of the Manston Airport Case Team

Date: 26 June 2021 04:56:27

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing this short email to strongly condemn the idea of a freight hub airport flying night flights over Ramsgate.

This will devastate the physical and mental health of many thousands of us.

Stop this mad plan now.

I object in the strongest terms possible and will be again paying into the fund to fund the continued legal challenge.

Denis and Michele Booth

